
TIMOTHY CHRISTIAN SCHOOL    

NEWSLETTER 
w w w . t i m o t h y c h r i s t i a n s c h o o l . c a  

Apologetics Conference at Emmanuel Baptist Church 

April 22 & 23  

On the evening of April 22nd and all day on the 23rd 

there will be an apologetics conference just down the 

road from TCS at Emmanuel Baptist.  TCS has joined 

up with Unity Christian School and will be hosting two 

of the speakers from this conference at TCS for the 

afternoon of April 22nd and they will be speaking to 

the grade 7 - 12 students in our gym.   

 

More information about this conference can be found 

at www.apologeticscanadaconference.com .  This is a 

great way to deepen your faith and grow as a 

Christian.  See the website for more information.  

 

Parking Lot Safety at TCS  

Please see the  areas below to help support safety in 

the TCS parking lot.  

Returning Family Registrations Due to the Office  

A reminder to all our present TCS parents we would 

really appreciate your re -registration forms along with 

the deposit for September 2016 in by the end of this 

week.  If you need a new copy, please contact Mrs. 

Nibourg!  After Tuesday, March 1st an additional fee 

will be added for late registrations.  

 

Potential Rental Opportunities at TCS beyond August 

2017 

We are in the process of drafting a one year contract 

with Harvest Bible Chapel (the church that presently 

rents the gym) until August 2017.  For other churches in 

the Barrie community who may be interested in 

renting our gym for services, TCS is currently open to 

talking with potential renters at this time for a new 

church renting at TCS after August 2017 when Harvest 

moves into their new building.  Church representatives 

can contact Mr. Berg directly if they are interested.  

 

Speech Fest Finalists  

Thank you to all the students in Grades 4 to 8 who 

worked so hard writing, memorizing and delivering 

their speeches. It was very difficult for the teachers to 

select just a few from each grade to compete at the 

TCS Speech Fest.  

 

Congratulations to Senior speakers: Julia Young, 

Kaden Racicot, Jeremy Dykstra, Jaiden Thomas, and 

Braydon Marchand.   

 

Congratulations to Junior speakers: Liam Eisses, 

Emerson Weening, Renee Hellinga, Pieter Hollander, 

Bethany Vanderboon and Hailey Villeneuve.   

 

Join us this Friday in the music room at  9 am  to hear 

the finalists present their speeches.   

 

New Pizza Orders  

New Pizza Order Forms are due to the office by Friday, 

March 4th to start after March Break (April 1st is the 

first pizza day)  

One Way ñHis Way ~ Proverbs 3:5 -6   
 

òTrust in the Lord with all your heart and lean not on your own understanding;    

 in all your ways submit to Him, and He will make your paths straight.ó   

February 22, 2016  
 

P: 705-726-6621 

F: 705-726-8571 

FEBRUARY 

26ñSpeechfest at TCS & Pizza Day  

29ñReport Card Writing Day (NO SCHOOL)  

MARCH 

2ñGr. 8 Grad Photos  

4ñPizza Day 

7ñOpen House (9am -noon)  

11ñSplit Chapel, Pizza Day & Report Cards go home  

12-28ñSpring & Easter Break (NO SCHOOL)  

29ñBack to School & Full Easter Chapel  

APRIL 

1ñPizza Day (new pizza list starts)  

4-8ñParent Survey  

7ñParent -Teacher Conferences  



From the TCS Board of Directors  

1) We welcome Jeremy Brooks as a new member 

serving on the Finance Committee. Thank you Jeremy 

for willingness to serve and for your commitment to 

Timothy.   

 

2) Spread the news about open houses at Timothy to 

your neighbours, family and church friends who may 

be interested in just seeing what TCS is all about. The 

next open house date is  Monday, March 7th from 

9am - noon.  

 

3) Hold our amazing, hardworking teachers and staff 

up in your family prayers!   

 

Skiing at Snow Valley on Fridays  

Snow Valley is offering discounted rates for our school 

for the following dates:  Fri. Feb. 26, Mar. 4 & 11.  

Tickets must be ORDERED IN ADVANCE (by Wed. 

evening of the week you plan to ski) by emailing Ed 

Wright at wright_29@yahoo.ca.  Send your name 

along with the # of lift tickets you need, the # of ski 

and/or snowboard rentals you need, as well as the 

age of all children participating.  Tickets can be 

picked up in the main chalet, upper floor, the night of 

your ski between 4:00 and 5:15pm.   You must have 

exact change in cash.     

Prices are:   Lift Ticket and Lesson $16.25  

  Ski Rental $12 

  Snowboard  Rental $18  

 

TCS Amazing Race Experience! Saturday, April 16  

TCS FAMILIES  You can help us make the TCS Amazing 

Race Experience a success! Think of those you know 

who would love the chance to compete and have 

fun! This event is open to your church friends, your 

extended families, workplace friends, couples who 

want a òdate dayó.   

 

A new fundraiser for TCS is in the works and it is 

promising to be a fun -filled afternoon for those who 

sign up as a 4 person team for the TCS Amazing Race 

Experience. $125/person gets you the chance to feel 

the adrenaline of participating in the Race as well as 

end up at the "Final Pit Stop" Dinner and Square 

Dance event at the school which runs all evening. This 

will be a race full of detour challenges and road 

blocks much like the popular TV show, and will take 

place all over our city of Barrie. Get your teams 

decided and go check out our event webpage: 

www.tcsamazingrace.org .  

 

Know of those who attended our TCS Galas in the 

past? Then invite them to join us for the Final Pit Stop ñ

Dinner and Square Dance held at TCS $75/person ñ

witness the leading teams arrive on stage at the 

school and compete in their final challenge before 

we declare the winners! As well you will dine on finely 

catered food with a western flare and be able to 

participate in our òAmazing Experiencesó Live Auction 

featuring 5 fantastically adventurous options. Top off 

the evening with some square dancing fun.  Mark your 

calendars for this exciting fundraiser event ñSaturday, 

April 16!   

 

Unity Christian High School  invites you to book a tour 

and have all your questions answered!  Come hear 

about our unique program features and see the 

difference Christian Education can make in the life of 

your child. Book a tour today by calling 705 -792-6915 

or emailing us at info@unitychristianhigh.ca.  

 

 

 

 

HOMEWORK HIGHLIGHTS 
Grades 4 -8 Speech Deadlines  

Fri. Feb. 26 TCS Jr & Sr Speech Fest 

Wed. Mar. 2  Snow Date for TCS Speech Fest  

Wed. Mar. 9  Speech Fest at Unity Christian HS  

Thu. Mar. 10 Snow Date for Speech Fest at Unity  

Grade 4 (see speech deadlines above)  

Wed. Feb 24  Science Test: Properties of Light and  

  Sound  

Fri. Feb 26 Health Quiz - Muscle Identification  

  Spelling Test - Unit 19 

Thurs. Mar 3  Bible Test - Samuel and Saul  

  Recorder Playing Test: Kagome (with 

  music)  

Fri. Mar 2 Spelling Test - Unit 20 

Thurs. Mar 11 Memory Work: Psalm 27:1,2 (written)  

Fri. Mar 12 Spelling Test - Unit 21 

Grade 5 (see speech deadlines above)  

Tue. Feb. 23 Make David Busby Lunches  

Wed. Feb. 24  Science Test: Matter  

  òHow and Whyó Creative Writing story  

  ROUGH copy due  

Thu. Feb. 25 òHow and Whyó GOOD copy due  

  **class time will be given on Tue & 

Wed   for writing & editing & on Fri. for the  

  cover picture**  

Fri. Feb. 26 òHow and Whyó GOOD copy & 

picture  

  due **by end of day**  

Wed. Mar. 2  Literature Test òNumber the Starsó 

Tue. Mar. 8  Math Quiz: Transformational Geometry  

Wed. Mar. 9  Quiz on verbs  

  Memory Work  

Grade 6 (see speech deadlines above)  

Tue. Feb. 23 Spelling Review TEST 

Tue. Mar. 1  Bible Test: Joseph  

Grade 7 & 8  parents please note that all assignments 

will now be found online on Schoology.  

http://www.tcsamazingrace.org


Campbellõs Soup Labels 

Just a reminder to 

collect your Campbellõs 

Soup Labelõs and send 

them into the school.    

This is a school support 

program where we 

collect the Campbellõs 

product labels and 

redeem them for 

educational resources 

ranging from sports 

equipment, musical 

equipment and art 

supplies.  Last year we 

were able to purchase 

new sports equipment 

for our gym.  If you 

submit your family 

name on the labels we 

tally up the years total 

and the winning family 

gets a $25 gift card.  

This is a wonderful 

program so please 

remember to send in 

your labels!  See the list 

of items we collect in 

the newsletter.   

Thank you!  

 ~ Jaime DoRego  

 

 

 

 
 

PITCH OPPORTUNITIES 
Hotdog Mondays are Coming!  

We are hoping to offer hotdogs once again on Mondays starting in April but we need your help to make this 

happen!  We need volunteers to help cook and serve the hotdogs; we will ideally need 2 -3 people each 

Monday from 11:30 -1:00.  You do not need to commit to every week; we are hoping to have enough 

volunteers so that we can have a rotation of helpers that will see us through to mid -June.  If there is a strong 

response we will be able to move ahead with order forms before March Break.  If you are able to help, 

please contact Catherine DeLenardo by email at c.delenardo@sympatico.ca or phone 705 -794-9637.  This 

has been a very successful fundraiser in the past; all money raised will go toward the Student Fund. Thank 

you!  



Re-Source Thrift Shop Barrie - South [705] 735-0444   


